

Centro De Niños, Inc. 4850 E. Cesar Chavez Ave. Los Angeles CA 90022

June 6, 2012

Marie L. Tervalon
Customer Information Agent
Los Angeles County
Metropolitan Transportation Authority
One Gateway Plaza
Mail Stop: 99-PL-4
Los Angeles, CA 90012-2952

Dear Ms. Tervalon:

On behalf of the children, staff, and Board of Directors of Centro De Niños, Inc., I would like to personally thank you for your generous donation of bags, coloring books, crayons, pencils, tablets, and an array of Metro your buses and trains. Centro De Niños has provided free child development services to families in the community that represent the working poor. Many of our families rely on public transportation.

These items arranged by Nina Sorkin arrived at a perfect time. During the month of May, our curriculum focused on transportation. Even the smallest of our children loved holding the sturdy cars. We are enclosing photographs of some of our children with their Metro cars. Our older children were able to make several of the cars. They were able to identify the color and compare the sizes. What was also important was reviewing with children some of the safety rules that are so important to keep them safe. These are all skills that are important for the children to learn in preparation for Kindergarten.

Thank you again for your generous contribution of Metro items for the children of Centro de Niños.

Sincerely,

Raema Avalos
Program Director



Thank You to LA County Metropolitan Transportation Authority